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LEARNING IN PREP
We have been learning about the season “Autumn” in Prep Red.

We have been discussing how the weather changes then the leaves change colour and fall from
the trees.

We made our own leaf people, complete with googly eyes! We are exploring 2D shapes and had
fun painting with shape stamps. We like it when Barbara visits prep. The students are learning
new things every day and have had a great first Term.

Mrs Erin Johnson 
Prep Red Teacher,  Early Stage 1 Assistant Coordinator
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